2019 Membership Dues
There is no change in dues for 2019: $70 per year, senior citizens and students $35 per year.
We ask that everyone pay their dues as soon as possible, as this is our source of operating funds.

Thanks to those who have already paid! Membership Cards will be provided to all those who paid their
dues.

Questions? You may inquire at the meeting or send an email to: administration@polishengineers.org
You may send your dues to:

Mr. Andrew Pawlowski
P.O. Box 241
Northbrook, IL 60065-241

You may also pay your dues at our meetings and receive your Membership Card immediately.

Again, dues are critical in supporting the work of the PAEA - thank you for your support.
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